
 

 
 

 
 
23 November 2018 
 
 
 

Monique Corcoran 

Principal 

Cranbourne South Primary School 

239 Pearcedale Road  

CRANBOURNE SOUTH VIC 3977 
 
 
 

Dear Monique, 

 
Proposed 40km/h Part Time School Speed Zone – Pearcedale Road, Cranbourne 
South 
 
Council officers have undertaken a review of the existing 60km/h part time school speed 
zone currently present on Pearcedale Road adjacent Cranbourne South Primary School. 
 
As speed limits are Major Traffic Control Items under the jurisdiction of VicRoads, the speed 
limit review was carried out in accordance with the VicRoads Speed Zoning Guidelines. 
 
The review has suggested that a part time school speed limit of 40km/h can be considered 
for Pearcedale Road due to the presence of the flagged school crossing site located just 
north of the Browns Road roundabout. 
 
Council is now inviting community feedback on the proposal to reduce the part time school 
speed limit from 60km/h to 40km/h on Pearcedale Road to improve student safety during the 
school peak periods. The existing 80 km/hr speed limit would still apply outside of the 
VicRoads determined school peak times of 8 – 9.30am & 2.30 – 4pm, School Days. 
 
You are encouraged to provide comments on the proposal by return of the enclosed survey 
form or email your feedback to traffic@casey.vic.gov.au. Alternatively, you can visit 
caseyconversations.com.au and submit your feedback via our online survey. The closing 
date for all feedback is 21 December 2018. 
 
Should you wish to discuss the matter further please contact me on 9705 5200. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

S. De Waal 
Shaun De Waal 
Traffic Operations 
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